

Christ Church Primary SW9

A school for everyone

A MEMBER OF THE SW9 PARTNERSHIP

Newsletter

Friday 26th November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your continued support during the challenging times which the current pandemic continues to present to us all. We still very much hope to be able to continue with some of our plans for the end of this term and will keep parents and carers informed through letters, email and texts.

With best wishes for a happy and healthy weekend and week to come, Kind regards, Ms Phillips

CHRISTMAS FAIR 2021

We are extremely sorry to inform you, due to current circumstances, we have decided to cancel the Christmas Fair. Though the whole school community was looking forward to coming together to celebrate the festive season and raise funds for our school, it is crucial that we prioritise the health of our children and community at this time. We very much hope to proceed with our Christmas performances in a safe way and will inform parents and carers as soon as possible.



All learning during next week's closure will take place through googleclassroom at home. All children, including children in Reception class, should have a user name and log in for their remote classroom. However, if you require your login please email the school office at admin@christchurchschool.cc or call 020 7735 1343 on Monday morning and we will be able to share the details with you again. Teachers will now be providing a mixture of face to face sessions, links to videos, remote learning and specific worksheets relevant to their class topic. Please review the daily timetable to ensure your child/children join in.



CHRISTMAS DINNER 2021

Our Christmas lunch will be held on Friday 10th December. If your child normally has a packed lunch and you would like them to have a Christmas dinner on this day, please arrange with Ms Gineice. Christmas lunch costs £2.30 and must be booked in advance through the office by Monday 6th December 2021.



Autumn Term Two 2021

Friday 10th December Christmas Jumper Day and
Christmas Lunch
TBC Tuesday 14th December EYFS/KS1 Christmas Concert
TBC Wednesday 15th December KS2 Christmas Carol Concert
11.00am Friday 17th December Christmas Service at Church

Christmas Holiday

Monday 20th December 2021 -Monday 3rd January 2022

Spring Term Begins - Tuesday 4th January 2022



KEEP IN TOUCH

Follow us on Twitter: @Christchurchsw9 and @SW9Partnership
Facebook: www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
Instagram: www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9
Check the website: www.christchurchschool.cc

Check the website: www.christchurchschool.cc
Contact us: admin@christchurchschool.cc and 020 7735 1343





THIS WEEK AT CHRIST CHURCH SW9

JOY

'Clap your hands, all you nations; shout to God with cries of joy.'
Psalm 47:1































